COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 16, 2003

DEPUTATION — MR. RENATO VANIN
WITH RESPECT TO LOT GRADING CONCERNS ON NOVAVIEW CRESCENT
(Referred from the Council meeting of June 9, 2003)

Recommendation

Council, at its meeting of June 9, 2003, adopted the following:
That this matter be referred to the Committee of the Whole meeting of June 16,
2003 to allow an opportunity for staff, the Local Councillor and the Developer to
meet for further discussion on this matter;

That the confidential report of the Commissioner of Legal & Administrative
Services/City Solicitor, dated June 9, 2003 be received; and

That the memorandum from the Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works,
dated June 6, 2003 be received.

Recommendation of the Committee of the Whole, dated June 2, 2003

1) That the deputation of Mr. Renato Vanin, 180 Novaview Crescent, Woodbridge,
L4L 9L8, and photograph submitted, be received and referred to staff for a report
to the Council meeting of June 9, 2003, addressing the lot grading and drainage
concerns raised,

2) That staff provide a report addressing the issue of rear yard catch basins;

3) That the deputation of Mr. Rocco Scono, 192 Novaview Crescent, Woodbridge,
L4L 9L8 be received; and

4) That the written submission of Mr. Joe Porcelli, 198 Novaview Crescent,
Woodbridge, L4L 9L8, dated June 2, 2003, be received.



